
MHS ’64 50th Year Reunion  

Committee Meeting 

June 21, 2012, JB,S Kitchen and Lounge 

 

Present:  Bozo, Carol, Eileen T., Elton & Sandy, Freddie & Eileen, Gail, Howard & Fay,  

                Stella, Co-Chair Herbert & Vicky, and Co-Chair Jeff. 

 

Menu:  Fried chicken, fried akule, oriental chicken salad, dry mein, kalbi. 

             Pupu: Boiled peanuts (Ah Fook Super Market). 

 

Meeting:  The meeting was called to order at approximately 7:30 p.m. by Jeff.  

 

Minutes:  The minutes of the May 24, 2012 meeting was approved with the correction  

                 of The word “pupi” to “pupu.”  

 

New Business:   

   

     50th Year MHS Class of 1964 Reunion ( weekend of September 12, 2014). 

 

1. At the recently opened “Courtyard by Mariott” (hotel near airport), Elton will check  

on amenities available for reunions. 

 

2. Although no response received since last meeting, classmates invited to submit 

suggestions on the following:   

 a.  Type of Events (luncheon, dinner, picnic, golf) 

     Committee’s suggestion:  Dinner, brunch, golf, family activity. 

b.  Number of Events 

     Committee’s suggestion: Two (2) events and golf; discussed possible 

     activities; 60’s night for off-island classmates, lavender farm, Puunene 

     Sugar Mill Museum, Tedeschi Winery at Ulupalakua. 

 

     3.  The matter of having t-shirts celebrating our 50th year class reunion was 

discussed. 

 

Old Business: 

 

     The following are going to be in Las Vegas the weekend of Oct. 19, 2012: 

     Donald H., Herbert & Vicky, Jeff & Grace, Stan & Barbara, Tommy & Jan, Vernon & 

     Pauline O., David S. and possibly Jon Nomura & Q-boy (LV resident). 

     Email Howard (howard.platiro@hawaiiantel.net) if you're planning to go. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:30 p.m. 

 

Next Meeting:  Thursday, July 19, 5:30 p.m. JB,S Kitchen & Lounge 


